
From: Louise Fuller iMac
To: COSD, Redistricting
Subject: [External] Redistricting in San Diego County
Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 4:46:41 PM

I would hope you will listen to the many comments from citizens of Alpine and other East County rural
communities.  Alpine should remain with communities that have similar issues that the coastal and South Bay areas
do not.  Please consider the maps that put Alpine with other East County communities such as Lakeside, Santee,
Poway, Ramona, Japatul, etc.

Thank you for your consideration.

Louise Fuller
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